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***  PUBLIC NOTICE *** 
 

In accordance with Federal Regulations, Sanford Housing Authority (SHA) invites 

you to attend a public meeting to discuss the proposed PHA Annual Plan.  This 

meeting provides you with an opportunity to express your ideas for improvements 

to SHA properties, and to voice any concerns you may have regarding the 

proposed Annual Plan.  

 

SHA will be hosting the annual meetings on the following dates and times: 

 

• Tuesday, May 28, 2024, at 10:00 AM at 504 N. First Street, Sanford NC 

27330 

• Wednesday, May 29, 2024, at 4:00 PM at 504 N. First Street, Sanford 

NC 27330 

• Thursday, May 30, 2024, at 6:00 PM at 504 N. First Street, Sanford NC 

27330 

 

The meetings will begin promptly at their designated start times.  Please arrive up 

to 10-15 minutes early to ensure seating availability.  

 

Seating is limited, therefore doors will be closed once maximum capacity is 

reached.  If you are feeling sick, we ask that you please do not attend.  If you are 

unable to attend, you may submit your written recommendations to your property 

manager or to the SHA main office prior to the meeting.  

 

 

Thank you for your participation in this process. 

 
  


